

For everyone.

May 15, 2025

Mr. Patrick Linihan Genesee County Parks & Recreation Commission 5045 East Stanley Road Flint, MI 48506

Re: # 244361, Flint Playground Safety - 244361

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 2025

Mark Miller, Chair General Motors (Retired)

Chris Graff, Vice Chair Hank Graff Chevrolet

Mark Piper, Treasurer Piper Realty

Patrick McGuire, Secretary Farm Bureau Insurance

Dan Kildee, President & CEO Community Foundation of Greater Flint

Gabrielle Clarke Student, Flushing High School

> Joel Feick Flint and Genesee Group

> > Carol Hurand Community Volunteer

Tim Knecht Cline, Cline & Griffin

Nita Kulkarni, M.D. Physician

DeAndra Larkin YWCA Greater Flint

Carma Lewis Flint Neighborhoods United

JIII Norwood

Educator (Retired)

Jia Patel

Student, Grand Blanc High School

> Ron Stack Cyclefit Sports

Shannon White Funchitecture

Omari Young, M.D., FACOG Massachusetts General Hospital Dear Mr. Patrick Linihan:

It is a pleasure to inform you that the Community Foundation of Greater Flint has authorized a grant of \$12,000.00 to Genesee County Parks & Recreation Commission from the following fund(s): **Mary Elizabeth Adams Manley Beautification Fund.** This grant is to be used for the following purpose: Genesee County Parks and Recreation Commission is addressing the need for swing set safety improvements in the City of Flint park system, including the installation of safety surfacing under 5 swing sets, which is imperative on playgrounds to reduce and prevent serious injuries and protect the youth of our community.

By accepting and utilizing these funds, you accept this grant and its conditions, to use this grant for its intended purpose, and to return any unused funds. The following conditions exist on this grant:

- This grant is awarded on the condition that your organization is a taxexempt charity as described in Section 170(b)(1)(A) of the Internal Revenue Code. If the grantee's tax exempt status changes or funds are not used for the purpose stated above, the Foundation reserves the right to have all grant funds immediately returned.
- Funds may not be used to support religious activities.
- The grant period is 6/1/2025 through 12/31/2025. A final report is required and is due 30 days following the end of the grant period. The final report form is available on the Grantseekers portion of our website at cfgf.org.

We believe in sharing this good news with the public. Should you decide to share the news in any public announcement of this grant, such as annual reports, newsletters, media releases, etc., please acknowledge the above-named fund(s) of the Community Foundation of Greater Flint. If a logo is needed for further promotional purposes, please email adawson@cfgf.org.

If you have any questions, please contact us at grants@cfgf.org. We are pleased to provide this support and wish you continued success.

Sincerely,

Daniel T. Kildee President and CEO

Jamil V. tilsee_